
KEEGAN WERLIN LLP 
ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

99 HIGH STREET, Suite 2900 

 BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02110 TELECOP IER : 

 ——— (617) 951- 1354 

  (617) 951-1400 

 
       September 21, 2020 
 
Mark D. Marini, Secretary 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station, 5th Floor 
Boston, MA  02110 
 
Re: Inquiry into Establishing Policies and Practices for Electric and Gas Companies –  

D.P.U. 20-58 
     
Dear Secretary Marini: 
 
 On behalf of The Berkshire Gas Company (“Company”), enclosed for filing is a revised 
Attachment A to the Working Group’s Third Update to the Customer Assistance Report filed on 
September 18, 2020.  After filing, the Company discovered a typographical error in Attachment 
A. For ease of review, the Company is enclosing a clean and redlined version of Attachment A. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
John K. Habib, Esq. 

 
 
Enclosures 
cc:  Rachel Cottle, Esq. – Hearing Officer 
 Jo Ann Bodemer, Esq. – Office of the Attorney General 
 Timothy J. Reppucci, Esq. – Office of the Attorney General 
 Robert Hoagland, Esq. – Department of Energy Resources 
 Charles Harak, Esq. - National Consumer Law Center 
 Jerrold Oppenheim, Esq. – LEAN 
 Robert Rio – Associated Industries of Massachusetts 
 
 


